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KS1 Homework Summary: 

 

 KS1 homework will be set every Friday and returned the following 

Tuesday. This allows children and parents to work together on the task 

over the weekend.  

 KS1 children will be set a literacy task and a maths task each week. 

(Often this will be linked with our school topics so children can work on 

the skills they have been learning each week) 

 Homework is optional at the start of year one, but expected to be 

completed by year two. (Year one will be expected to complete 

homework tasks in spring and summer terms)  

 It is important that homework is neatly presented as it is at school  

 Children are allowed to decorate the cover of their homework books at 

the start of term. We require it to look neat, presentable and not to 

cover up the child’s name label.   

 If homework is not completed, we will communicate with parents (either 

face to face, or by a short, polite note in their child’s homework book) 

 Homework tasks will become more challenging as and when children get 

used to the homework routine and their confidence grows.  

 KS1 homework will be marked with stamps and stickers to encourage 

and motivate the children to keep completing their work at home.  

 

 


